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From: bob &joanne scobie <bobjoannescobiel@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2018 5:33 PM
To: Puc - Executive.Director
Subject: Liberty Utilities and Fracked Gas Pipeline

Hello - I want to go on record as strongly opposing Liberty Utilities bid to build its pipelines. The continued production of
methane gas is so detrimental to climate quality that we cannot continue to allow it, and the inordinate costs (not
completely cited) of this venture mean that it has no place in planning our planet’s future.

Sincerely, Joanne Scobie (resident of Lebanon, NH)
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